
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 5335

Submitted By Info: Levi Weltikol

Notice: 3/7/2017 1250

Received By Info:  

896 25th St SE

Sidney  MT  59270

Near. Occupied Bldg:   

Type of Incident: Fuel injector leak on truck

Volume of Release: 0.5  gallons

Contaminant: Diesel Fuel

Cause of Incident:

Small Leak on Fuel injector line on Truck

Risk Evaluation:

No Immediate risk

Potential Env. Impacts:

Impact was limited to immediate snow and soil surface and removed immediately. No environmental 
impacts anticipated. 

Action Taken/Planned:

Impacted snow and soil was removed and binned for future disposal. No future action planned

Wastes Disposal Location:

Certified Landfill. 

Contact Info: Levi Weltikol

Responsible Party: Oneok

Occurred: 3/7/2017 1222

County: McKenzie

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 150 101 36

Location Description: Lonesome Creek Plant
22479 138th Avenue NW
Alexander, ND 58831

  

Duration of Release:   

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: Unknown

Number of Fatalities:

Number of Injuries:

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 47.77244 -103.54210 Interpolation from map

ONEOK

896 25th St SE

Sidney  MT  59270

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: Unknown

Other Agencies Involved:
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Updates

Date: 3/7/2017 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: O'Gorman, Brian

Notes:

According to the report, diesel fuel impacted snow and soil at the Lonesome Creek Plant.  More 
follow-up needed.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 6/19/2017 Status: Correspondence

Author: Striebel, Ivana

Notes:

6/19/2017-Site will be inspected during quarterly inspections.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 10/20/2017 Status: Inspection

Author: Striebel, Ivana

Notes:

On 7/14/2017, a quarterly inspection was conducted with a Oneok representative.  Spill was to a 
parking area and was removed, put in a container, and sent out for appropriate disposal.  No visual 
evidence of staining.  Photos taken by Oneok representative with intrinsically safe device.   No 
further action needed.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 10/20/2017 Status: Correspondence

Author: Striebel, Ivana

Notes:

Ivana Striebel sent a No Further Action letter dated October 20, 2017.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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